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On Wednesday, February 16th, the Natural Resources Subcommittee recommended approval of the 

submission of a federal grant application from the Department of Geology and Mineral Industries to the 

Bureau of Land Management in the amount of $75,000 for landslide mapping. 

 

This is a non-competitive funding opportunity for three years of landslide inventory mapping in the Coos 

Bay District. The grant application deadline is March 2nd and no state match is required. If awarded, the 

agency will utilize existing staff to do this work. 

 

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


